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I oppose this bill on several grounds. 

One, this could potentially lead to false claims of discrimination which is a serious 

issue, between students and or teachers who do not adhere to radical gender 

ideology and their own rights to privacy and religion. 

Two, we have HR staff, 504 & Title IX coordinators already.  Schools should not be 

responsible for investigating unintended gender identity issues that could change on 

a whim.  I have already seen multiple cases of individuals  who have or are currently 

de transitioning.  

Third, Oregon kids have the federal and state discrimination laws that are sufficient 

and we need to focus on getting kids to learn to read. 

Please vote no. 

 


